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Weekly News – 1st December 2017  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

This week the children took part in an NSPCC workshop all about 
the need to speak out. You will have received a letter via 
Parentmail explaining this further. 

We have completed our first assessments of the year and we will 
use this to inform our planning for next term. 

Rehearsals for the Christmas Concert are now in full swing; please 
encourage your children to learn the words at home. Please return 
the information slip about collecting after the concert as soon as 
possible. 

The cold weather is clearly upon us. We would therefore really 
appreciate donations of tissue boxes to see us through the next few 
weeks please. We would also like to reinforce the need for 
appropriate clothing for outdoor P.E. Children require an extra 
fleece or hoodie to be in their bags for outdoor sessions. 

Well done to those children who participated in the Fern Speak 
heats. We are all now looking forward to the final next week. 

Year 5 Team   

Homework Reminder 

Home/School Maths 

As well as learning the song words, we would like the children to 
complete the following pages from their maths homework books: 

P.6 – Comparing Numbers (revision) 

P.22 – Written Division 

P.24 – Square and Cube Numbers 

Remember the questions do get more challenging - so try your best! 

Next week’s spelling test: Week 10 Contractions 

Next week’s times table test: 7x 

 

 

Date Reminder 

December 8 

Christmas Fair 

December 13 

Christmas Concert at All 
Saints’ Church 

December 20 

Christmas Party Day 

December 21 

School finishes at 1:30 pm 

 
 

Announcements 
ONCE IN ROYAL DAVID’S CITY 

We only need to learn verses 2 
and 3. 
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